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This document outlines the Rockledge Public Safety 
Departments plan for utilizing opioid litigation 
settlement funds In FY 2024, Rockledge Public Safety 
Departments has received settlement funds. The 
agency plans to allocate these funds to purchase 
equipment and towards decreasing the oversupply of 
licit and illicit opioids.  Additionally, allocated Opioid 
monies will be used to purchase Narcan and training 
associated with Narcan administration. 

Rockledge Public Safety Department is within Brevard 
County which lies along major corridors from south 
Florida and directly east of Central Florida. 

The Rockledge Public Safety Department is seeking 
other uses or startups in regards to Opioid abuse 
education and similar programs for residents that are 
in recovery. 

 

 


